
Congratulations to Professor Kim on his new role as JIBS Editor 

 

Professor Jeong-Bon Kim, Chair Professor and Head of the Department of Accountancy, 

recently accepted an invitation to serve as Editor of the Journal of International Business 

Studies (JIBS) in the area of accounting for the next three years, until December 2022. The 

JIBS is a premier international business journal, and is included in the UT-Dallas list of 24 top-

tier journals across all business school disciplines. More details of this journal are available 

from http://www.jibs.net/. 

 

http://www.jibs.net/

